
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

                                        

                                                                                    

                              



 

 

 

Mrs. Powell, Mrs. Sweet, and Mrs. Edmond’s class 

painted stepping stones to place in front of the Gazebo 

at Bainbridge Middle School.  We would like to thank 

Mrs. Bess Wells for painting the Gazebo and planting 

the beautiful flowers.  Also, a big thank you to “In the 

Garden” for donating the plants, flowers, and stepping 

stones.  The students really enjoyed painting the 

stones and placing them in front of our beautiful 

“new” outdoor space at Bainbridge Middle School. 


